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June Newsletter 
 

Caruthersville Public Library 
707 W. 13th Street, Caruthersville, MO 63830 Phone: (573)333-2480 
Website: cville.lib.mo.us       Fax: (573)333-0552 

 

Sunday Movies at the Library for July 

July 5th – CLOSED FOR JULY 4TH HOLIDAY 

July 12th – “The ButterCream Gang” (Children’s movie) 

July 19th – “Selma” (Rated PG-13) 

July 26 – Disney’s “McFarland USA” (Rated PG) 
 

LOOKING FOR A JOB?? 

Come by the library and check out the help wanted sections of 
many area newspapers. Thanks to the generosity of the Democrat-
Argus, we now receive papers from Blytheville, Kennett, Dyersburg, 
Cape Girardeau, Steele and other towns. 

Caruthersville Public Library is also the new home for many job 
fairs, In recent weeks, we have hosted Casey’s, Randstad, and 
others. Watch our Facebook page at Caruthersville Public Library 
for current information about finding a new career. While you are 
waiting for the next fair, you can log on to our free database, 
LearningExpress.com and find e-books, tutorials, and practice tests 
and exams to brush up on your skills or to learn new ones. A really 
great service – let us help you find employment! 

Many places are now hiring!!! 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

July 1 

“Caruthersville Reads” 
Summer Reading Program 
continues with Preschool 
story hour on Tuesdays at 10 
and Grades K-5 on Tuesdays 
at 2. 

July 28 

John Robinson, humorous 
speaker, on stage in the 
Baxter Southern auditorium at 
7:00 p.m. 

July 31 

Summer Reading Wrap-up -
Awards Presentation 
 

Important 
Announcement 
Caruthersville Public Library 
needs your old magazines 
and books for our patrons. If 
you have any you would like 
to get rid of, call the library 
and we can schedule a pick 
up, or bring them by anytime. 
Thanks in advance! 
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More Important News 

From Our Facebook Page (Caruthersville Public Library) 

This is a great story about a library very much like ours - one director with 
two part-time workers. I had the opportunity to meet this director, Scott 
Bonner, last week at the Missouri Public Library Directors meeting in 
Springfield and he is a very compassionate and serious young man with a 
very big heart. A well-deserved award! 

Library of the Year: Ferguson Municipal Public Library  

The Ferguson Municipal Public Library has been named 2015 Library of the 
Year by Library Journal and Gale, which noted that the “small suburban 
library rose above the chaos and stepped up to provide sanctuary and 
resources for all in a community in crisis and remained steadfast to that call 
over months of duress. The library leadership’s modest “It’s what we do” 
stance resonated worldwide through social media and news coverage. It 
placed libraries in the center of the solution, and created a model for other 
libraries in communities experiencing strife." 

Last summer, after the shooting of unarmed teenager Mike Brown by police 
officer Darren Wilson in Ferguson, Mo., sparked demonstrations and civil 
unrest, Ferguson Library remained open and engaged with its community. 
Library director Scott Bonner, who earlier this year received the American 
Library Association's Lemony Snicket Prize for Noble Librarians Faced with 
Adversity, said, "We did everything we could think of for the people of 
Ferguson. I wanted to look back on this time and regret saying yes too 
much instead of saying no too much. We supported our community and 
welcomed every human being in Ferguson, which is exactly what libraries 
do. Libraries help you become a better you, and help your community 
become a better community. I feel like this is really a recognition of the 
vital, honest work that all libraries do across the country every days." 

 

Mr. Gene Tarpley was the winner of 
our “Merry Month of May” contest 
and snagged a $25 gift certificate 
to the Roundhouse. 
Congratulations, Gene! 

The monthly patron drawings have 
given way to the adult readers 
drawing for the summer months, but 
we will begin the monthly patron 
drawings for gift certificates to local 
eating places in August. 

 

 

In the Community 

Chamber of Commerce 

It is time to renew your 
membership in the 
Caruthersville Chamber of 
Commerce. This organization 
works hard to plan events for 
the city, as well as bringing 
needed programs and 
attention to our city. Please 
support them with your 
membership. 

 

FAMILY & FRIENDS NIGHTS 

Don’t forget that 
Caruthersville Public Library is 
open every Tuesday night 
until 7:30 p.m. Board games 
are available for families to 
play, as well as regular library 
services.  
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nference. 
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